
 

Alabamians who want to pursue a career in iron or steel manufacturing have a new 
opportunity to earn an industry-sponsored scholarship to one of the state’s community 
colleges.  

The Alabama Iron & Steel Council (AISC) has launched a new scholarship initiative that 
will award two community college students a $2,000 scholarship to begin classes in the 
Summer or Fall 2019 semesters. New scholarships will be awarded in subsequent 
years, and existing scholarships will be eligible for renewal until the student’s 
coursework is complete. 

Students who apply for the scholarship must enroll in an Alabama Community College 
and should select a mechanical or electrical industrial maintenance program, or similar 
course of study, that pertains to iron or steel production.  

Interested students should visit AlabamaIronAndSteelCouncil.com to learn more and 
apply. The deadline to apply is May 1, 2019. 

 

http://alabamaironandsteelcouncil.com/

